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“Jobs Express Terminal” Gatlin Boulevard Park and Ride Lot Project 
Just East of the I-95 Interchange, between Brescia Street and Edgarce Street 
Financial Project ID Number: 422681-4-52-01 

“Jobs Express Terminal” Gatlin Boulevard Park and Ride Lot Project  
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will begin the “Jobs Express Terminal” Gatlin Boulevard park 
and ride lot project just east of the I-95 interchange, between Brescia Street and Edgarce Street, in St. Lucie County on 
August 23, 2020. The purpose of the project is to support regional commuter trips to and from the greater St. Lucie County 
area. The contractor is Hardrives of Delray, Inc., and FDOT will be overseeing the project. 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Constructing a park and ride lot with the capacity to 
hold 162 vehicles 

• Constructing a connection to the existing access 
road for the Gatlin Plaza shopping complex 

• Installing bus shelters for six simultaneous buses for 
drop-off or pick-up 

• Installing pedestrian level lighting and landscaping 
• Installing drainage with on-site storm water 

detention 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Kathleen Dempsey, Community Outreach Specialist | kdempsey@corradino.com or (772) 359-5118 
 

Michael Jacobs, Project Administrator | Michael.Jacobs@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 579-3276  
 

Chad Rucks, P.E., FDOT Project Manager | Chad.Rucks@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4938 
 

Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $2,027,816                Construction Start: August 23, 2020         Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

PROJECT LOCATION 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

Construction will occur in phases to minimize impacts to 
the traveling public. Single lane closures will occur on SW 
Gatlin Boulevard and SW Hayworth Avenue Monday 
through Friday except for during the peak hours of 7:00 
a.m. to 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. When lane 
closures are occurring on SW Hayworth Avenue, two-way 
traffic will be maintained by a flag crew.  
 

Nighttime single lane closures will occur on SW Brescia 
Street Sunday through Thursday night between 11:00 
p.m. and 6:00 a.m. Lane closures on SW Hayworth Ave-
nue and SW Brescia Street will not be permitted from 
November 1st through December 31st. 
 

Sidewalk impacts will occur on SW Gatlin Boulevard and 
SW Brescia Street. Pedestrian traffic will be diverted via a 
temporary sidewalk, and at times pedestrian traffic on 
SW Gatlin Boulevard will be detoured to the nearest  
signalized intersections. 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact      
Community Outreach Specialist, Kathleen Dempsey, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.  


